
 

 

NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

January 18, 2019 

Re: Advisory Opinion Programme 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Background 

On December 14, 2018 the Market Surveillance Administrator (MSA) made available a report by 
its consultant Ian Nielsen-Jones entitled “Advisory Opinion Report”. The MSA requested that 
comments on the report be received by January 21, 2019. 

The MSA wishes to advise stakeholders that all submissions will be made public on the MSA’s 
website. 

Next Steps 

The MSA invites stakeholders including the Alberta Electric System Operator to attend a 
consultation session where Ian Nielsen-Jones will be present to answer questions on the 
Report. 

The MSA has scheduled a stakeholder meeting on February 27, 2019 at the following location: 

Sheraton Suites Calgary Eau Claire 
255 Barclay Parade Southwest 
Wild Rose South 
Calgary, AB T2P 5C2 
 

The consultation shall take place from 9:00 am – 12:00 pm. The facility is also available during 
the afternoon if necessary. Please RRSP to stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca by 
February 20, 2019 if you wish to attend this session in person. 

The MSA is also intending to provide stakeholders with the option to participate in the 
stakeholder session remotely. Further details of how to register for this option will be provided at 
a later date.  

   

/s/ Gordon Kaiser  
 
Market Surveillance Administrator 

 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/Report-to-MSA-re-Merits-of-Introducing-an-Advisory-Opinions-Program.pdf
mailto:stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca

